
STAFF REPORT 
 
DATE:  July 27, 2015       
 
RE: 822 Eaton Street (permit application # T15-7516) 
 
FROM:   Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  
 
An application was received for the removal of (1) Sapodilla tree.  A site 
inspection was done on July 23, 2015 and documented the following: 
 

 Tree Species: Sapodilla (Manilkara zapote) 
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Diameter: 34.7” (2 main trunks)  
Location: 40% (back yard tree, impacting foundation of historic accessory 
structure)    
Species: 100% (on protected tree list)  
Condition: 60% (fair)  
Total Average Value = 66%   
Value x Diameter = 22.9 replacement caliper inches 
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Douglas Property 
822 Eaton Street, Key West, FL 
July 2015 
 

   
 

   
 

   

These photographs of the historic cottage at 822 
Eaton Street illustrate the extent of damage 
caused by the spreading roots of the sapodilla 
tree.  The trunk and root system has lifted the 
decking as well as the framing of the cottage.  It 
is imperative that further damage be prevented. 






















